
From: Nicholas Leach
 

To: Robinson Anita: lASC;
 

cc: Peter Nqan; 

Subject: RE: IASC: Public Register Update [SEC=UNClASSIAED) 
Date: Tuesday, 6 October 2009 11:11:57 

Anita, 

Please be advised Strategic Airlines are not entitled to transfer capacity from OZ Jet. Oz Jet is subject to a deed 
of company arrangement and this is an asset of OZ Jet and would require the deed administrators consents. 

Thanks 

Yours sincerely 

Nicholas Leach 
CEO 

HeavyLift Cargo Airlines Pty Ltd 
PO Box Q596, 
Queen Victoria Building 
Sydney NSW 1230 
Australia 

Tel: +6129232 4660 
Fax: +612 9232 4668 
Email: nick@heavyliftcargo.com 
Web: www.heavyliftcargo.com 

From: Robinson Anita [mailto:Anita.Robinson@infrastructure.gov.au]
 
Sent: Tuesday, 6 October 200911:06 AM
 
To: IASC
 
Subject: lASC: Public Register update [SEC=UNCLASSIAED]
 

Good Morning
 

Please find attached the latest additions to the public register, an application from Strategic Airlines to transfer to it capacity
 
on the Indonesia route currently held by Ozjet Airlines (4485), and a letter of support for V Australia regarding their
 
application for capacity on the Fiji route (4486).
 

Kind regards
 

~;h~1'b 
Office Manager 
International Air Services Commission 
Ph: 02 6267 1117 
Fax: 02 62671111 

Disclaimer
 

This message has been issued by the Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development and Local Government.
 
The infonnation transmitted is for the use of the intended recipient only and may contain confidential and!
 
or legally privileged material.
 
Any review, re­
transmission, disclosure, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this infonnation by persons
 
or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited and may result in severe penalties.
 
If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the Department on (02) 6274-7111
 
and delete all copies of this transmission together with any attachments.
 


